
I oppose this bill. 
This is racist and discriminatory bill in that it only acknowledges persons of heavy melanin levels as being treated with racism and as 
slaves. This bill only acknowledges that persons of heavy melanin levels may have been treated in such a manner by persons of 
lesser melanin levels. There are numerous other persons of various melanin levels and skin colorations throughout US history that 
have been treated with racism and as slaves, some to more degrees than those with heavy melanin levels. There are numerous 
instances in US history of those with heavy melanin levels who treated others of various melanin levels with racism or as slaves. 


